
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

                                                     Deacons: Peter Collins & David Curtis          
 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: info@ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Parish Secretary: Ala Dabrowska: 01494 763518   

                                                             20thth June, Twelfth Sunday of the Year, 2021 Year B 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat       19th June      5.00 pm       (Vigil Mass)   

Sun       20th June     9.30 am      

Mon      21st June    9.30 am      (St. Aloysius Gonzaga) 

Tue       22nd June   9.30 am    (SS John fisher & Thomas More) 

Wed      23rd June   9.30 am     Feria 

Thu       24th June     9.30 am    (Nativity of John the Baptist) 

Fri          25th June    7.00 pm     Feria 

Sat         26th June     5.00pm      (Vigil Mass)  

Sun        27th June    8.00am      Latin Mass  

                                      9.30am     Parish Mass   

Sat       19th June         6.00pm        (Vigil Mass) 
 

Sun       20th June        11.00am       

  

Wed      23rd June        7.30pm       Feria 

                               

Fri         25th June      9.30am        Feria 

Sat        26th June        6.00pm       (Vigil Mass)      

Sun        27th June      11.00 am     

Benediction:    Friday  6.30-7pm  Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Saturday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Nil Mass Intentions: Sat (Liz Pilbeam RIP), Sun (Cora Walsh RIP) 

Second Collection this Weekend: There will be a retiring 

collection at all Masses this weekend for Day for Life.  

First Holy Communion in Our Lady’s: We have six children 

waiting to receive First Communion this year. Having met 

their parents and the catechist, I am happy to announce the 

date. It will be on Sunday 4th July 2021, during 9.30am 

Mass. The final session for the children is on this Saturday at 

12.30pm to 1.30pm, followed by individual confessions. 

Each family is allowed to have ten guests for the first 

communion mass. After the Mass, everyone is invited to the 

garden for refreshments. I thank Liz McCarthy, our catechist 

for instructing the children for this special day in their lives.  

Parish Council Meeting: The joint parish council meeting of 

Our Lady’s and St. Aidan’s will be on Wednesday 23rd June at 

8.00pm in St. Aidan’s Parish Hall. I request all the parish 

council members from both Churches to attend this meeting. 

New Garden Shed: We are in need of a new garden shed in 

Our Lady’s. The existing shed was in a very derelict condition, 

made of asbestos sheets. The sheets are now removed and 

the shed is demolished already. Thanks to Augostino and 

children, supported by Dave Barbar from the school.  We 

need to buy a new shed immediately to store all the garden 

equipment. I have received a generous donation of £200 from 

Tony Kriesel, but we need at least another £800. May I ask 

you to contribute whatever you can. Thank you. 

Offertory Envelopes: A number of offertory envelopes are 

waiting to be picked up in St. Aidan’s. Kindly look at the 

names and collect if it is yours. If you know someone who is 

not coming to the church still, please reach the envelopes to 

them.    

 

 

Baptisms: Couples who wish to baptize their child or children, 
either in Our Lady’s or St. Aidan’s, kindly meet me personally or 
any of our Deacons and fill the application form. The forms are 
available in both Churches, please ask for it.  

Bishop David: has produced a series of short talks focused on 

‘The Church.’ These videos can be viewed on the Northampton 

Diocese YouTube channel. Simply type ‘Northampton Diocese’ 

into the search bar on YouTube and click on ‘The Church’ playlist 

Fr. Ken will be saying Mass on Monday, Thursday and Saturday 

in St. Aidan’s this week.  

Parish Secretary Ala works from Our Lady’s on Monday’s, but 

will be checking the inbox and answering the emails for St. 

Aidan’s as well.  

New Admission for First Communion Class 2021-22: Please 

note that we have opened our begun our admission to the new 

batch in both churches from this month. The classes will begin 

from September 2021. Parents can email to parish office. You 

may also contact the parish secretary for the same.  

Sad Demise: Dr. Simon Kilgour passed away last week, and his 

cremation will be on 5th July, 11am at Amersham. Those who 

wish to attend the service kindly inform his brother Alastair 

Kilgour on 07770587979 

 

 

Offertory Collection Last Week:          Our Lady’s: £174.00          St. Aidan’s: £175.00                          Thank You 


